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To Parents of Year 6 Children 

  
  
Dear Parents, 
  
During the week of 4th July, the Year 5/6 team will be delivering workshops for Year 6 on 
human reproduction and birth, both of which are dealt with in the context of a caring 
relationship. This is part of our PSHE (Personal. Social, Health Education) and SRE (Sex and 
Relationships Education) curriculum. 
 
Some aspects of this unit will then be followed up during normal science lessons in class. 
There will be time for the girls and boys to discuss body changes separately and also 
together during the unit of work. They will also be able to ask questions about anything 
they would like to discuss further. 
 
If there is any aspect of this programme you would care to discuss, or wish to see an 
example of the resources we will be using, please do not hesitate to contact us at the school.  
Year 6 children can be withdrawn from the sex education element of this work, at parents’ 
request, following a discussion with the school. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
The Year 6 and Year 5 team 


